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HORNE PARK
   GOLF
LADIES CLUB SHIRTS
Louise Vincent, Lady Captain for 2018, has decided to change the colour of the Ladies’ Team Shirts from this year 2018.  These are lime green in colour and will go well with our usual purple jumpers. You do not need to be a team player if you want to order one. They will have a purple Horne Park Golf logo embroidered on them and the cost should be no more than £15. An initial list has gone up on the noticeboard for ladies to order their size and these will be ordered as soon as possible with some spares.  The spare shirts will be available in the Pro Shop.  Hopefully we can re-order these shirts as and when we run out so please let us know if you want one in the future.
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The purple jumper that we have been wearing for the last 2 years is available to order if required (these will probably be about £25 with the logo) but there are currently 3 available similar in colour for £12 – S (10), M(12) or L(18), but they do not have the logo. Please ask Louise or Joy if you would like one of these.
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